
 

 

Dear Bartram Trail High School families,  

The PSAT exam is an important upcoming assessment for all 10th grade 
students on Wednesday, October 12th. All 10th grade, BTHS students will be 
automatically scheduled to take the PSAT, and scores will be reported at no 
charge. 
 
Any 9th or 11th grade BTHS student, and all 9-11th virtual/home education 
students wanting to take the PSAT, will need to sign up and pay a registration 
fee. The link is listed below, the deadline to sign up is September 11th.  

Link for 9th & 11th Grade Students Registration: 
https://www.schoolpay.com/link/PSAT2022 

 
Students need to bring their own pencils, approved calculator, water, 
and snacks for testing day. 
 
The date to submit accommodations requests to PSAT for test day 
accommodations was August 23rd.  

If you have any questions about PSAT please contact our Assistant Principal, 
Ms. Parker Raimann (parker.raimann@stjohns.k12.fl.us) or Ms. Melissa 
Roughan (melissa.roughan@stjohns.k12.fl.us) 

Thank you.  
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